Rashina NS



Tel No: 09064-54336

Opening Time: 9.00 am - 1.40pm for infant classes and 9.00am - 2.40pm for all other classes.

School opens to receive pupils from 8.50am onwards.

Dear Parents.

I hope all families are enjoying the summer break. We look forward to seeing all girls and boys at school next Wednesday 31 August, especially those who will start with us in Rashina NS.

The staffing for the coming year is as follows -

Junior Room: Ms. Henshaw

Middle Room: Ms. Grehan/ Ms. Guinan

Senior Room: Ms. Moran

SEN Teachers: Mr. Guinan and Ms. Mollen (Ms. Bryan will cover Ms. Mollen's maternity

leave starting on 31 Aug.)

Special Needs Assistants: Mary Rigney and Louise Bennett

Secretary: Caroline Anderson

Cleaner: Maura Duffy

- Junior Room Jnr/Snr Infants and half of First Class split will be taught by Ms. Henshaw. After School for Infants will start from Monday 5 September. Those interested are asked to talk to Louise or contact the office first week back.
- Middle Room Other half of First Class split, Second and Third classes will be taught by Ms. Grehan and Ms. Guinan who will work a job share week on/ week off. Ms. Grehan will teach the classroom from Wed. 31 August Tue. 6
 September. Ms. Guinan will teach the classroom from Wed. 7 Tue. 13
 September. Both teachers will follow this week on/ week off structure for the school year.
- Senior Room Ms. Moran will teach Fourth, Fifth and Sixth Classes.

The carpets in the three mainstream classes were lifted during the summer. Non-slip flooring was fitted in their place. This will be a much brighter and cleaner change for all. A new smart board will arrive this week and be fitted in the Halla. This will be an excellent resource for those groups and classes who will use the Halla for support and lessons. Extra red furniture was also purchased. This will ensure that all of First Class will work comfortably together when the two split classes join together for periods during the day.

Reminder that the school day is from 9am to 2.40pm. The infant day finishes at 1.40pm. Classroom supervision starts from 8.50am. We hope all boys and girls enjoy their last few days of the holidays and look forward to seeing them at school in their uniforms next Wednesday 31 August.

Kind regards, L. Guinan.